MEETING ATTENDANCE DATA
This report contains attendance data for four meetings: February 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th.
Members:
	Category
	This Month
	Last Month
	Last Year
	Two Years Ago

	
	Feb 2016
	Jan 2016
	Feb 2015
	Feb 2014

	Total Unique Members
	33
	31
	32
	33

	Unique Tenors per Meeting
	5
	5
	5
	5

	Unique Leads per Meeting
	9
	9
	8
	11

	Unique Basses per Meeting
	13
	12
	12
	10

	Unique Baris per Meeting
	6
	5
	6
	7

	
	This Month
	Last Month
	Last Year
	Two Years Ago

	Average Members per Meeting
	27.5
	25.6
	27.2
	27.0

	Average Tenors per Meeting
	4.8
	4.0
	4.8
	4.5

	Average Leads per Meeting
	7.3
	7.8
	7.4
	8.8

	Average Basses per Meeting
	10.3
	10.0
	10.2
	7.5

	Average Baris per Meeting
	5.3
	3.8
	4.8
	6.3


As requested, I'm adding unique members per section to the attendance report.

These numbers don't have Art, Addison, or Mark in them at all (since they weren't members in February), so I expect we'll see a significant jump up in attendance next month.

Guests:
- Total Unique Guests: 7 (previous period: 11)
-- Audience: 2
-- Prospect: 5
-- Friends: 0
-- Former Members: 0
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS
Addison Snell, Connor Snell, Mark Tabry, and Art White have all been accepted as new members of the chapter!  Mark and Art haven't yet been announced to the chorus.
CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT INITIATIVES
Vocal Clinic: Student Acquisition - EXECUTING
Jerry's still on top of the acquisition drive.  We've start seeing a few signups trickling in.
Vocal Clinic: Guest Conversion - IN PLANNING
Jim Turner has volunteered to lead the Vocal Clinic Conversion Team in making sure we get as many guests out of the Vocal Clinic as possible.  The two of us have discussed a first draft of adviser responsibilities, and Jim is currently filling the team with volunteers.  The next step is going to be having a meeting to go over the responsibilities with the whole team.
Vocal Clinic: Program - IN PLANNING
I haven't made any forward progress on the program for the Vocal Clinic since last month.  I've been focusing on standing up the Conversion Team and spending a lot of effort converting all of our new members.  With those tasks out of the way, I'm going to start focusing on polishing up the program.
Vocal Clinic: BASC Cooperation and the Open House - IN PLANNING
I just received word from BASC.  Their spring show has completed, and they are now ready to start hammering out the details for the Open House and what they want to do during the Vocal Clinic.  I'm going to resurrect those discussions from before and get everything figured out soon.
Chapter Development Hand-Off - ON HOLD
I haven't made any forward progress on this since last month's meeting, nor have I heard anything from the Nominating Committee about it.  My backup plan is becoming more and more likely at this point....
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